September 24, 2010
Mr. Paul McDaid
Regent Street
London, W2B 2UW
Dear Mr. McDaid,
A pleasant day to you!
The Society of Medical Students is an organization of students from taking up medicine courses.  One of our goals is to bring health care support to Third World countries that are in dire need of medical services.
This year, we will be gathering 50 volunteer medicine students and doctors for a medical mission in Somalia.  We have learned that thousands of children in Somalia suffer from malnutrition, with hundreds dying due to hunger everyday.  We will be holding the activity in Somalia on December 1-15.
We need at least £300,000 for the medical mission to pursue, an amount we are hoping to raise through donations.  Since we are one in the commitment to heal the sick, we hope for your generous support to the activity.
Should you have any questions, please contact us at 020 7911 5111.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Ms. Susan Green

